
 Faculty Senate 
 

DATE:  June 7, 2017 
TIME:  3:00-5:00 PM 

SITE:   Dental School, Room 125 
 
 

CALL TO ORDER          Trucios-Haynes 

 

ACTION ITEM: Approval of the May minutes      Trucios-Haynes 

 

REPORT:  Interim Ombuds Report        Staat 

REPORT:  Faculty Grievance Officer Report      Powell 

 

REPORT: Student Government       Fuller  

REPORT: Staff Senate          Brown 

REPORT: Faculty Senate Chair        Trucios-Haynes  

 Proposed Statement of the Faculty Senate (see reverse) 

 

REPORT: Faculty Representative on CPE: Tuition at Kentucky Colleges  Staat 

 

REPORT: Interim Executive VP and University Provost    Billingsley 

 

REPORT at 4:00 p.m.:  Interim President       Postel 

 

REPORTS: Standing Committees of the Faculty Senate  

 Academic Programs         Farrier  

 Committee on Committees & Credentials      Foster 

 Redbook and Bylaws         Metzmeier  

 Part-Time Faculty Committee       Peacock  

 Planning & Budget Committee       Hadley 

 Executive Committee         Wallace-Boaz 

 
REPORTS: University-Wide Committees with Senate Representation  

 Faculty Athletic Representative  

 Human Resources Advisory Committee 
 

OLD BUSINESS  

NEW BUSINESS  

ADJOURNMENT  

http://louisville.edu/facultysenate/meeting-information/minutes/2017/min0517
https://louisville.edu/facultysenate/ombudsman/ombuds0617
http://louisville.edu/facultysenate/fgo/reports/fgo-0617
http://louisville.edu/facultysenate/committees/standing-committees/executive-committee/reports/2017/xc0617


Proposed Statement of the Faculty Senate – June 7, 2017: 

 

The Faculty Senate of the University of Louisville asserts that it is critically important to have 
broad faculty input, consultation, and advice on all matters related to tenure and 
promotion.  Faculty primacy in this area is long-recognized as vital to protect academic freedom.   

On May 18, 2017, the Board of Trustees created an Ad Hoc Committee on Tenure and Nepotism 
Policy to review current tenure policies and practices.  The principles of shared governance 
require a process for wide faculty involvement, recognizing the summer workload for faculty on 
ten-month contracts who engage in research, scholarship and related work during June and July, 
often away from campus.  Additional faculty groups should include tenured, tenure-track, term 
and part-time faculty, representing a wide range of programs from basic sciences to fine arts, as 
well as the AAUP chapter at UofL.  We propose that the Faculty Senate Executive Committee, 
comprised of elected representatives from nearly all of these groups, provide this essential 
consultation.  

 

 


